
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Offerings can be dropped off in the mail slot located to the right of the front doors at the main 

entrance at church.  It drops into a locked box inside the building.  Thank you for using it. 
 
 

     
 
  
 
 
 

 

  

Thank you to all who donated and 
worked the Rummage Sale!   

We received a ton of “treasures”  
and a ton of help! 

 
$5,000.00 was raised from this  

huge event! 

Contacts 
Tom Gilbert, President - appraise1@ameritech.net 
Nancy Engalan, Vice President – edpaen@wowway.com 
Brandi Lavely, Secretary - bdueweke@yahoo.com 
Joanne Fisher, Co-Treasurer – joanne.fisher0905@gmail.com 
Tammy Wenzel, Co-Treasurer – wenzelt589@gmail.com 
Pastor Susanna Muzzin - pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com 

 
 

We know that some people will still need to worship 
from home because of health concerns.  Services will 
be recorded and will be posted on our website. 
 
For those who choose to worship In-Person we ask 
that: 

• If you are not fully vaccinated that you wear a 
mask. 

• Please use hand sanitizer as you enter the 
building. 

• Practice Social Distancing. 

• Pick up a communion kit as you enter for 
worship. 

• Use fist bumps, elbow bumps or waves to 
share the peace. 

 
Sunday Worship audio and video recordings will be 
posted on Amazing Grace’s Facebook page, Pastor 
Susanna’s Facebook page, and Amazing Grace’s 
website on Sunday afternoons.  We will begin 
livestreaming in August. 
 
Evening Prayer videos are posted Monday – Friday on 
Amazing Grace’s Facebook page, Pastor Susanna’s 
Facebook page, and Amazing Grace’s website. 
 

Euchre/Pinochle: Join us the first & third Friday of 
each month at 7:00 P.M.  The next date is August 
6th. Bring a snack to share. 
 
Cookies and Lemonade will be served each Sunday.  If 
you would like to sponsor a Sunday by bringing 
lemonade and cookies (or finger snacks) please sign 
up on the bulletin board in the Narthex.  You may also 
donate monetary donations to help purchase the 
supplies.  Thanks. 
 

Our deepest sympathy is extended to the 
family of Marilyn Jenkins (Tom’s mom, who 
passed away July 1st) A memorial service will 
be Saturday, August 21st at 11:00 A.M. at 
Amazing Grace. 

Mark your calendar!  We are excited to 
announce Pastor Susanna’s Installation and 
celebration Sunday, September 26th with 
worship service at 2:00 P.M. followed by a 
catered meal.  All welcome! For planning of 
food and seating for this special event please 
sign up on the bulletin board in the Narthex 
or call the church office to be added to the 
list. 

mailto:appraise1@ameritech.net
mailto:bdueweke@yahoo.com
mailto:wenzelt589@gmail.com
mailto:pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com

